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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Monday, March 18, 2024 

 

CONTACT:  

Detective Sergeant Eric Drilling 858-538-8026 or edrilling@pd.sandiego.gov  

 

SDPD Seeks Information on Series of Tire 
& Wheel Thefts  

 
SAN DIEGO- San Diego Police detectives are currently investigating a series of related tire and wheel 

thefts and are asking for help from the community. Detectives are investigating 25 cases that have been 

reported since January. Cases have been reported in San Diego, Carlsbad, Oceanside, San Marcos and 

Escondido.  

The thefts involve tires and wheels being removed from vehicles parked on the street or in parking lots at 

night. The majority of vehicles being targeted include Toyota TRD style trucks and 4-Runners.  

Anyone with information about the crimes or persons involved should contact the San Diego Police 

Department’s Northeastern Division at (858) 538-8026 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477     
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